
From: James Cran
To: Joanna Zimny
Subject: Re: 293 Burlington Rd.Cran Ltr.8-30-24
Date: Friday, August 30, 2024 1:36:34 PM

Think Before You Click: This email originated outside our organization.

Ms Zimmerman

 This is my formal notice 
That Come of Sept 30 2024
The house on Burlington rd 293 will be vacated . By James c cran and will no longer reside at
this residence & the house will become vacant, as per the city request, & 
Be I’m  sure 
In the near future after the Sept 30 2024, So as my father may put it up for sale .  
Please forward this to all party’s involved with this matter, 
    Thank you
     James c Cran
     8/30/24 

Have a wonderful Day !!

Sent from my iPhone

On Aug 30, 2024, at 8:42 AM, Joanna Zimny <joanna.zimny@ci.stpaul.mn.us>
wrote:

﻿
Attached please find a letter regarding the above matter.  
 
Thank you,
Joanna
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